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keep Sydney open

Maria Garavano I

Wed 30/03/2016 2:10 PM

To:Liquor Law Review <liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Good afternoon
I want to sign the petition to keep Sydney open. We grew up going out with our friends and making wonderful memories together

as a group in a safe way and now as we have grown up we can share the memories of what it was like to go out one night a week
on a weekend after a hard working week and just have a few drinks and a feed and a catch up with our friends.'

It is a shame that our future kids will be disadvantaged form making wonderful memories together out in our beautiful city
because certain individuals have issues with authority.

Please keep Sydney open and simply focus on catching those who cause trouble , because it is not fair to put us all in the same
basket.

Regards
Saddened member of the community
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